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Requests for Out-of-Network Pharmacy Services 

Neighborhood News – July 2023 

At Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island, we pride ourselves on our broad network of 
providers. We engage members as well as their providers in evaluating the availability of necessary 
services within the local delivery system.  
 
When submitting referrals for out-of-network pharmacy services, please direct them to our 
pharmacy department at 1-844-639-7906. Include the clinical rationale as to why the service(s) need 
to be rendered by an out-of-network provider. 
 
Please note we undertake careful evaluation of the medical necessity for these types of requests. 
 
 

 


